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From: ) i

Sent: Wednesday, 12 July 2023 8:53 PM
To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] DA2023/0130

CAUTION: This email ariginated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

Hello,

Please reconsider the proposed organic waste facility in Lidcombe. It's not a wise idea to build it in such a
urban area.

Kind Regards,
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